
Playground/Recreation Committee Update 

Playground 

The finishing touches on the beautiful new playground will be taking place this summer.  A number of 

trees were planted throughout the park and at the beach to provide a source of shade in the coming 

years.  Special thanks to those who took the time to plant the trees and to ensure they are getting 

watered regularly.  The Committee is also looking into the purchase of a large shade structure which we 

hope to add later this summer. 

To celebrate the completion of Koltun Park, the Alice Beach Council is hosting a barbeque on Sunday, 

June 30th beginning at 12:00 pm in Koltun Park.  Hotdogs and drinks will be served for $2.00, with all 

proceeds going to the Committee.  A short presentation will take place at 12:30 pm. 

Kids Club 

We are currently evaluating whether or not we will be able to run the Saturday morning Kids Club this 

summer due to limited availability of helpers. Additional details will be made available on the Alice 

Beach website and posted on the bulletin board when they become available.  If you would like to assist 

with the Kids Club please contact Pam Haubrich at phaubrich@sasktel.net. 

Bottle Drives 

The Committee is once again holding two bottle drives this summer.  The bottle drives will take place on 

Saturday, July 6th and Saturday, September 7th at 10:00 am at the Community Centre (beach).  Please 

leave your recycling at the end of your driveway on those mornings or drop them off at the Community 

Centre.  If you would like to volunteer to help out, please join us at the Community Centre.  It only takes 

an hour and it’s a great way to meet others from around the community. 

For those individuals who would like to donate their recyclables from the city, the Committee has a 
“Drop and Go” account with SARCAN. 

Here’s how it works: 

1. Take your recyclables to any SARCAN location (rinsed with lids removed) 
2. Locate the “Drop and Go” kiosk inside 
3. Enter “Alice Beach” when asked for the group phrase 
4. Enter how many bags you have and it will print labels. 
5. Attach the labels to the bags and leave them in the drop location. 

 

Volunteers 

As always, if you would like to help out with the Committee please email rvabrecreation@sasktel.net.  

No commitment is required!! You can help out as little or as much as you would like. 
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